

NEWSLETTER

FEC Post-General Reports Due December 6

November 2018

All federally registered PACs and party committees and all federal campaign committees for candidates participating in the 2018 general election are required to file Post-General Reports with the FEC by midnight EST on Thursday, December 6.

The Post-General Report will cover activity between October 1 and November 26 for PACs and party committees that were not required to file a Pre-General Report. The report will cover activity between October 18 and November 26 for PACs and party committees that were required to file a Pre-General Report and federal campaign committees for candidates participating in the 2018 general election.

Authors



Karen E. Trainer Senior Reporting Specialist 202.719.4078 ktrainer@wiley.law

Practice Areas



Election Law & Government Ethics

wiley.law